ENZIAN SKI CLUB MEETING MINUTES THURSDAY, APRIL 10, 2025

After an enjoyable lunch of sandwich platters from the Deutscher Club President Klaus Reh opened the meeting at 12:50 PM. Seventeen members were present.

Klaus held a moment of silence to honor our departed members. He spoke at length about longtime member Les Putanko, who passed away on April 2, 2025.

Recording Secretary Laura Poteara read the minutes from the March meeting. Guenther Heim motioned to accept the minutes. They were accepted as read by all attendees.

Treasurer Inge Biehl gave the financial report, which was accepted as read.

Financial Secretary Karlheinz Wagner discussed the standing of non-paying members who live in Germany, since they are still receiving the monthly newsletter. The two members who have not paid their dues yet were removed from the membership list.

A discussion followed concerning next year's ski trip. The Boston Ski Club was contacted to see what they are planning to do, but they have not yet decided. We will wait for further information from them. Vice President Mark Sternefeld discussed going to Snowmass. A decision has to be made before August. A trip to Aspen was also discussed. Lake Tahoe is tentative. Mark stressed that a decision has to be made soon. Before continuing the meeting Klaus asked members if they had any more input on the subject.

The next topic of discussion was the dinner dance, to be held on April 27 at the Deutscher Club. Some members feel that \$100 per person is too much. To reduce the price next year, it was suggested that a cash bar would be offered instead of including drinks with the meal ticket.

The meeting was closed at 1:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Laura Poteara Recording Secretary